
GOOD SAM BLUE CRAB FUN BUNCH MEETING

January 2017

The meeting was called to order by President Bob Curran.
We had twelve rigs represented and all four officers so there was a quorum.

WAGONMASTER'S REPORT

The Wagonmaster gave his report first. Greg said that he had not been able to verify the dates for all of

the campgrounds because some of them are closed right now. He will send out a list when it is
complete. Castaways in Ocean City in September and White Oak in Lancaster in October have been

confirmed. Greg also said he was only making reservations for 10 sites at each campground. The
information that he has for now is below.

April 28-30 Cozy Acres

May 19-21 American Heritage in Williamsburg

June 9-11 Luray KOA

July 14-16 Homestead Delaware

August 18-20 Gettysburg Campground

Sept 22-24 Castaways Ocean City

Oct. 20-22 White Oak Lancaster

TREASURER'S REPORT

Shirley reported that the balance as of the end of December was $2,528.38. She explained that a error

had been found and corrected in the last month's figures. Due are now due for 2017. All but three rigs

have paid and those are snowbirds. She noted that the check contribution to the soup kitchen had not

been cashed. The report was accepted by the members.

SECRETARY'S REPORT

The minutes from the previous meeting were accepted by the members.

Bob Curran thanked Corky and Terry for hosting the meeting at the Greene Turtle.

He also thanked the member of the crew for the Christmas party/dinner.

The officers were recognized.

OLD BUSINESS
There was no old business

NEW BUSINESS
Greg Casoni asked if the dues could be changed from $20.00 a rig to $10.00 a person.

Shirley stated that she couldn't do that without a vote of the members.

Greg made a motion to change the method of dues collection from $20.00 a rig to $10.00 per person. It

was seconded. After some discussion, a vote was taken and the motion passed. Shirley said that

anyone who had already paid $20.00 for a single person could be credited for next year.

There was no other new business and the meeting was adjourned at approximately 2 PM.

The 50/50 raffle collected $50.00 and Dick Aldridge won $25.00 with $25.00 going to the club.

ATTENDEES



Dick and Eve

Ken and Celie

Greg

Jim and Linda
Bob and Hatti
JIm and Pat

Corky and Terry

Les
Ray and Cheryl

Larry and Paula
Bob and Kath
Sid and Shirley

The next meeting will be held on Saturday February 18th at 12 PM at the Olive Garden on Crain Highway
in Waldorf, Maryland


